
From: Nelsen, Duane
Sent: 9/15/2010 11:07:50 AM
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7);

Bottorff, Thomas E (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3); 
pac@cpuc.ca.gov (pac@cpuc.ca.gov); frl@cpuc.ca.gov (frl@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc: william.kissinger@bingham.com (william.kissinger@bingham.com); Alex Makler
(Alexm@calpine.com); 'Joseph Ronan' (Joseph.Ronan@calpine.com); 
dan.richard@earthlink.net (dan.richard@earthlink.net)

Bcc:
Subject: Re: URMC/RPC - Request for Written Consent Regarding GWF and Calpine 

Transactions
Tom & Brian, thank you for getting the waivers approved in a time that is tumultuous for PG&E 
and the Commission, as Joe has so eloquently stated. This action by PG&E is greatly 
appreciated by GWF and will allow us to move expeditiously to start construction by the end of 
this year, which I believe is a good outcome for all. This will give us all a good excuse for a 
collective party as 2010 comes to a close!

Thanks!

Duane

From: Joseph Ronan [mailto:Joseph.Ronan@calpine.com]
Sent: Wednesday, September 15, 2010 10:00 AM
To: Cherry, Brian K; Aiex Makier; dan.richard@earthiink.net; pac@cpuc.ca.gov; fri@cpuc.ca.gov 
Cc: Bottorff, Thomas E; wiiliam.kissinger@bingham.com; Nelsen, Duane
Subject: RE: URMC/RPC - Request for Written Consent Regarding GWF and Caipine Transactions

Thanks, Tom and Brian. I would like to join Dan in expressing our sincere appreciation 
for your professionalism during these difficult times for both you and the folks at the 
Commission.
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From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@PGE.COM]
Sent: Wednesday, September 15, 2010 9:14 AM
To: Joseph Ronan; Aiex Makler; dan.richard@earthiink.net; pac@cpuc.ca.gov; fri@cpuc.ca.gov 
Subject: Fw: URMC/RPC - Request for Written Consent Regarding GWF and Caipine Transactions

Approved. Now let's move forward !

From: Bottorff, Thomas E
To: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: Wed Sep 15 09:12:42 2010
Subject: URMC/RPC - Request for Written Consent Regarding GWF and Caipine Transactions

Brian,
The Calpine/GWF waivers were approved; you can let Joe, Dan, and Paul Clanon
know.
Tom
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